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 Construction Notice 
Issued on: 

March 4, 2025 

Timeline: March 4, 2025 to March 8, 2025, overnight 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing – subject to change 

 

What we are doing and why 
On March 4, 2025, TTC crews will begin delivering new streetcar rail for installation along Bathurst 

Street and at the Bathurst Street and Lake Shore Boulevard West intersection.  

 

The stored rail will be depleted as crews install them along Bathurst Street, and at the Bathurst 

Street and Lake Shore Boulevard West intersection 

 

Rail delivery details  

• The first delivery will occur between 11 p.m. and 5 a.m. on March 4, 2025. This set of rails will 

be stored on Bathurst Street, north of Fleet Street in the southbound curb lane.  

• The second delivery will occur (nightly), between 11 p.m. and 5 a.m., from March 5 to March 8, 

2025. These rail panels will be delivered on flat-deck trailers and parked/stored: 

o North of the contractor’s work zone, between Fort York Boulevard and the Gardiner 

Expressway underpass  

o In the two westbound lanes on Lake Shore Boulevard West, between Bathurst Street and 

Stadium Road. 

• For safety reasons, the trailers will be transported to the area with a police escort between 11 

p.m. and 5 a.m.  

 
Noise 
While the crew will try to keep noise to a minimum, beeping sounds from backup alarms on trucks 

and equipment will be audible. Equipment lights may also be noticeable. 

 

  
 

Thank you for your patience as the TTC undertakes this preliminary work. 
 

For further TTC information 

Michael Vieira, Senior Community Liaison, 437-551-4609, Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca 

TTC streetcar track renewal 
Bathurst Street and Lake Shore Boulevard West  

Rail delivery and storage 
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